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      Wednesday 19th June 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
It is with great pleasure that we can welcome you to our annual whole school Sports Day on Thursday 4th July 2024.  
Pre-school will also be joining us this year.  
 
Sports Day will take place on the school field and will start promptly at 1.30pm for both School and Pre-school 
parents to attend, so that it can be finished by the end of the school day. Please do not arrive before 1.15pm as the 
children need time to come in after lunch. Everyone is warmly welcome to come along and spectate.  
 
At 1.15pm the gates at the bottom of the carpark will be opened and will remain open until the end of Sports Day. 
Please only use this gate to gain entry or leave and DO not walk through the school. 
Once Sports Day has finished, the gate will be locked and the children will return to their classrooms. When classes 
are ready, teachers will bring children to the playground for the usual end of day collection. 
 
Parents will be asked to sit on one side of the track, on the school field, and the children will be in their class groups, 
sitting in their House teams on the opposite side of the track with members of staff.  
Like last year, children are being asked to wear a t-shirt in the colour of their House team. Class teachers will contact 
parents directly via Class Dojo to inform/remind children about which House each child is in.  
 
Elm = Red 
Sycamore = Blue  
Beech = Yellow   
Chestnut = Green  
 
Throughout the afternoon, children will be awarded points for each race and these points will go towards their 
House.   
 
It may be very hot so please ensure the children have suncream on, are wearing a hat and have plenty of water. 
 
The “Friends of Weare” have kindly agreed to set up a self-serve drinks refreshment stand for the adults and will be 
supplying a free ice-lolly at the end of Sports Day to every child. If you would not like your child to have a free ice-
lolly, please inform the class teacher. 
 
If you have any questions or queries, please contact your child’s class teacher for further information.  
 
Kind regards 
 
  
Holly Hael  
 

     


